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Dear Denise, I hope you, your family and the museum are doing well. I am in the process of working on a website for myself and I would like to include an image of "Altar", but I've realized that I don't have a 35mm slide of this work it would be of great help if you could loan it to me for a few days. Please let me know a.s.a.p. My best to everyone, Paul Sierra. 


